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CUTTING ELECTRIC BILLS WITH THE CLEAN POWER PLAN: JANUARY 15, 2016 ERRATA 

Upon publication of this report, it was brought to our attention that the energy efficiency standards for 

Washington and Wisconsin were not modeled. We do not expect that corrections to the efficiency 

standards in Washington and Wisconsin will impact noticeably on bill savings in other states, or result in 

significant changes to the national-level findings. As this is an ongoing analysis, we plan to address these 

issues in a future release, along with updates to reflect new and evolving renewable portfolio standards 

and energy efficiency standards in other states, new information on future forecasts of fuel prices and 

renewable costs, and updated data reflecting different states’ choices in approaches to compliance with 

the Clean Power Plan. 


